September 12, 2025

Gratiot County Commission c/o Angie Thompson, County Clerk 214 East Center Street Ithaca, MI 48847

Re: Recommendation for Democratic Appointments to the Gratiot County Board of Canvassers

Dear Commissioners,

On behalf of the Gratiot County Democratic Party, I am honored to submit our recommendations for appointment to the Gratiot County Board of Canvassers.

We respectfully recommend the following individuals to serve as Democratic representatives:

- Nancy O'Brien
- Susan Hunter

Both Nancy and Susan have previously served on the Board of Canvassers, bringing valuable experience and a proven record of integrity, diligence, and commitment to ensuring fair and transparent election results in Gratiot County.

In addition, we would like to recommend the following individuals to serve as alternates in the event that either Nancy or Susan is unable to fulfill their duties at any point during their term:

- Michele Ringle
- Christie Freestone

Michele and I are both fully prepared to step in if needed and are committed to upholding the same standards of accuracy and impartiality that our election process requires.

We appreciate your consideration of these recommendations. The Board of Canvassers serves an essential role in protecting public trust in our elections, and we are confident that this slate of representatives will serve Gratiot County with professionalism and fairness.

Respectfully submitted,

Christie Freestone Chairperson Gratiot County Democratic Party